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8th July 2020 
 
Term 3 – Important Update 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

I am sure that you will by now be fully aware of the announcement from Premier Daniel Andrews about the 
return to Stage 3 restrictions. 
 
Here is how this affects term 3 at Northside Christian College: 
 
On Wednesday 15th July, only Year 11 and 12 students (and any year 10 students studying a VCE subject) 
will return to school for face to face onsite learning. 
  
For all other students in Prep to Year 10, the school holidays will be extended by an extra 3 days 
(Wednesday 15th July to Friday 17th July) 
  
We do not yet know what will happen from Monday 20th July but based on the comments from the Premier, 
a return to Remote Learning is a likely possibility. As soon as we receive confirmation from the government, 
we will let you know.  
  
The College will be open from Wednesday 15th July to Friday 17th July for Prep-Year 10 students of essential 
service workers only. Children will be supervised but since school is not officially open for these students, 
there will be no classroom learning or lessons from teachers. Instead, teaching staff will be preparing for the 
possible return to remote learning starting in Week 2 of Term 3. 

If you believe you are an essential service worker and need to send your child to be supervised at school, you 
will need to email the College office to apply to be added to the Onsite Supervision list. 

We will keep you informed with every new development over the coming days. 

Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
Damian Higgins 
Principal 


